
 
 

Be Bear Aware 
 

 

As a reminder Spring has arrived and bears will be emerging from their winter dens.  They are hungry 

and looking for any source of food.  Town Ordinance 2010-01 Wild Animal Ordinance prohibits the 

feeding of wild animals as defined in NH RSA 207:1. 

 

 

 

 

 

Time to take down, clean and put away your bird feeders and 

store them until late fall.  (Birds will do fine with the natural 

foods available)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dumpsters are an easy source of food for the 

bears.  Secure you garbage in a bear proof 

container or a building. 

 

 

 

 

Contact the Bethlehem Police Department if you 

have any questions. 
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